
Bell Carrington & Price, LLC Announces Name Change

July 24, 2017 – (Greenville, SC) Bell Carrington & Price, LLC is pleased to announce the addition of Tyler Gregg as a named partner of the firm, and the changing of the firm name to Bell Carrington Price & Gregg, LLC (BCPG).

“The firm’s name change recognizes Tyler’s significant contributions to the firm,” said founding partner Griffin Bell.  “Tyler is a very talented attorney whose experience is of great benefit to the firm and our clients.”

Gregg joined BCPG in 2011, opening the Columbia, SC office.  He currently serves as the managing partner of the firm’s Columbia, SC and Charlotte, NC offices.   In this role he manages a team of attorneys whose practice focus is real estate and financial services.  Gregg has extensive experience in all aspects of both practice areas. 

Bell and co-founding partner, Lindsay Carrington started the firm in 2010 in Greenville, South Carolina.  As the client base has grown and demand for services increased the firm has grown to ten attorneys and offices in Greenville and Columbia, SC and Charlotte, NC.  The firm has additional satellite offices in place to meet their clients’ needs. 

******

Established in 2010, Bell Carrington Price & Gregg, LLC (BCPG) is a full service law firm with offices in Greenville and Columbia, South Carolina and Charlotte, North Carolina.  The firm represents businesses and individuals in a range of diverse legal matters in the Carolinas and the Southeast.  Core competencies include business and finance, real estate transactions, creditor’s rights, general litigation, real estate finance and title insurance defense. Clients include financial institutions, manufacturing companies, real estate developers and professionals, churches, entrepreneurs, small business owners and individuals.  To learn more go to www.bellcarrington.com. 

